
Dear Families,                                                                              

  

We thank you and your family for being our valued partners as we work together to 
educate the children at Southeast High School.  We value input from our community – 
and we need to hear from your child or children! Students are important partners as we 
work to improve our communication, academic program and overall experience for 
everyone.   

  

In order to learn more about student experiences at school, we will be asking for your 
child’s feedback via an online survey they will be completing at school or through the 
eLearning platform between October 5th and 23rd. The survey should take no more than 
10-20 minutes to complete.  

  

We are asking that all 9th-12th grade students participate in the surveys, as their 
feedback will provide invaluable insights into their experiences and how we can improve 
and adapt our school to their needs. If a student doesn’t feel like they have enough 
information to answer a question, they will be able to skip the item altogether.  The 
results will remain confidential.  We are partnering with a third-party vendor, 
Panorama, to support us in administering these surveys.  

  

The survey content will ask students to self-reflect on the experience of coming back to 
school during this year and their use of social and emotional skills, such as growth 
mindset, perseverance, and self-management.  

  

Thank you for your support of the students and staff of the School District of Manatee 
County and Southeast High School!     

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mr. Pipino  

Assistant Principal 

 

  

 

 
 

 
 


